
Kia ora!  Hopefully you and your loved ones remain well and your country continues 
to make progress in the battle against covid-19.  

We are now in Level 3  - affectionately known as Level 3.9 or Level 4 with takea-
ways. Businesses are allowed to open if they have zero physical contact with cus-
tomers. Families are allowed to extend their bubble slightly  to include a  caregiver 
or another family member.  We can go surfing! But otherwise, things are essentially 
unchanged. 

What’s happening at Waihi College: 

 Online classes continue 

 School is open for students under 14yrs who are unable to study from home 

Students: 

 All are engaged with online learning and their progress is being monitored 

 All are attending  our weekly International Zoom meetings 

 All are being contacted throughout the week to ensure health and wellbeing 

Host Families: 

 Lisa continues to liaise closely with host families 

 All families were very appreciative of the bonus host family payment, thank 
you! Food seems more expensive and with teenagers home all day every day, 
the extra money has really helped. 

Where to from here: 

On May 11 the NZ Government will decide to either continue with Level 3 or move 
to Level 2. At Level 2, we expect all students to be able to return to school. 

STAY SAFE AND STAY WELL! 
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Social Media 

Looking for Photos? 

 www.waihicol.school.nz  

 www.facebook.com/

WaihiCollegeInternational  

 https://www.instagram.com/

waihi_internationalnz/  
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